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Clerk of Supreme Court - recusal

From: "Norda Gromoll" Ggumsss
To: <clerk@wicourts.gov>
Date: 3/30/2017 12:35 PM
Subject: recusal

Greetings,
As a retired attorney, | urge reform of the rules on judicial recusal. We need to achieve and

maintain impartiality and lack of bias in our judges. Thank you.
Norda Bardwell Gromoll
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